

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > 2019-2020 AGM Newsletter

2019-2020 AGM Newsletter

June 30, 2020

This year, as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, UTFA's annual general meeting (AGM) is delayed until October. It will be held through Zoom. Over the summer, UTFA's incoming Executive Committee will determine the exact date for the AGM.

Please find UTFA's AGM Newsletter <u>here</u>. It would normally have appeared in the spring. It features the reports of our hardworking officers and committee chairs, along with several other items.

Source URL (modified on Jun 30 2020): https://www.utfa.org/content/2019-2020-agm-newsletter-0